
November 23, 2022 

Tumwater Fire Department 
311 Israel Rd 
Tumwater, WA 98501 

RE: Letter of Acknowledgement 
BLS Funding Agreement 

The term of the current agreement, which commenced on January 1, 2020, shall automatically 
renew every year up to 5 years from the original contract effective date, upon mutual 
agreement between parties. 

This letter acknowledges Thurston County Medic One’s agreement to automatically renew the 
current BLS Funding Agreement, for an additional (1) year, beginning January 1, 2023.   

If Tumwater Fire Department agrees to this renewal, Tumwater Fire Department shall sign and 
date below, and return within 30 days from the date of this letter.  

_______________ _______________ 
Date  Date 

____________________________ ______________________________ 
AGENCY Ben Miller-Todd, Interim Assistant Director 

Thurston County Emergency Services 

Item A


